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Over the past couple of weeks, you have been invited to participate in a National Enhanced Elevation Assessment. The purpose of this online study is to better understand the uses and applications of this imagery, and the benefits it provides. 
As the study draws to a close, we wanted to encourage you to complete the survey. It may be that you have started the survey but have not finished or that you have not started the survey. To complete the survey, just click on the following link: 
[Survey URL]
You may have different experiences and opinions than those who already have given their input. Hearing from as many users as possible will help ensure that the results are as accurate as possible. The results from this survey will be released as summaries and not linked in any way to individuals. 
Again, we would like to thanks you for considering this request.  If you have any questions or comments, or have changed your mind about participating, please contact us by responding to this e-mail.

Sincerely,
Greg Snyder, Manager

Lidar Program Development
USGS Land Remote Sensing Program
OMB Control # 

Expiration Date:
